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Wednesday 15th February 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Recently I have noticed that a lot of children have not been wearing the correct uniform to 
school. 
 
 Our Uniform Policy is designed to: 

• Promote the ethos of the academy  

• Provide a sense of belonging and identity 

• Set an appropriate tone for learning in the academy 
 
Pupils are expected to wear their uniform correctly, responsibly and with pride. Staff will 
praise pupils verbally for their presentation where appropriate. If the child is not wearing 
the appropriate uniform they will be asked why, supported to wear uniform from school 
spares and reminded to wear their own uniform the next day. If children persistently do not 
wear the correct uniform, school will contact parents to discuss the issue. 
 
Pupils are not permitted to wear: 

• Jewellery except for one small stud earring in each pierced ear and a watch  

• Make-up including false nails 

• Caps, jeans  

• Haircuts with heavily shaved patterns into the head 

It is important to us that we do not place a financial burden on families which is why we 
offer a Uniform Bank in school. Drop in sessions are available in the Community Room every 
Monday from 9-10am or alternatively contact the school office on 0161 368 1898 or email 
info@greenfield.theharmonytrust.org to arrange a time to view available uniform. 

Over the February half term, please can you ensure your child has the correct uniform ready 
to come back to school looking smart! 

Thank you for your support, 
 

 

Mrs Neophitou                       

Head of Academy                                    
 

THE HARMONY TRUST 
Greenfield Academy 
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